
Resolution 
 

WHEREAS, Mrs. Michelle Smith has served Wharton County Junior College 
in multiple positions since February 2000, and most recently served as the Division 
Secretary of the Vocational Science Division, and 
 

WHEREAS, during these years she has distinguished herself as an 
exceptional employee, who has gone more than the extra mile for the students of 
Wharton County Junior College as well as for her fellow employees. Her 
unwavering commitment to customer service, her never ending smile, her open door 
policy allowing students and faculty to use her as a sounding board, and willingness 
to put others before herself will surely be missed, and 

 
WHEREAS, Mrs. Michelle Smith has elected to retire and is leaving us to 

pursue other opportunities. 
 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees and 
the Administration herewith commend Mrs. Smith for her twenty-four years of 
devotion to Wharton County Junior College, for her resolute support of fellow 
colleagues, for her dedicated selflessness and service mindedness, for her 
willingness to go the extra mile and beyond, for having a relentless commitment to 
the students of this college, and that the Board and Administration wish Mrs. 
Michelle Smith well in her retirement, and 
 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution be incorporated into the 
official minutes of the Board of Trustees and a copy of said resolution be presented 
to Mrs. Smith. 
 

Unanimously adopted in regular session by the Wharton County Junior 
College Board of Trustees on February 20, 2024. 
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